Holland Massachusetts

Board of Health

Meeting Date: January 22, 2008

Members in attendance: Heather Blakeley, Dave Kowalski, Tom Baltazar

Meeting Opened: 7:00PM Meeting Closed: 8:00PM

Heather Motioned – Dave Seconded - Meeting opened 7:00PM All board of health members in attendance.

Heather presented current and proposed BOH fees.

Jennifer Poirier "Shepherds Gate" in attendance.

Retail Food and Pasteurization Licenses will be \$50.00 each. Our inspector will decide whether on not to inspect at a charge of \$150.00.

Brush Dump - Yearly Permit – Sticker \$20.00 (January to December 31) Permits open to Holland, Wales and Brimfield. Individuals only no commercial establishments.

Food permit for Hotel/Motel \$50.00 for permit + \$150.00 inspection.

Heather motioned to accept fee and regulations, Dave seconded - Unanimously passed

7:45 Regularly Scheduled BOH meeting. Heather motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting Opened – 7:45PM

Addendum to fees meeting just closed. Heather motioned that fees will be in effect Starting February 1, 2008 Dave seconded. Unanimously passed.

By Laws become effective March 1, 2008.

Dave will produce permits: Holland Brush Recycling Facility Yearly Permit. Permit # Permits available March 1st 2008

Heather motioned, Tom seconded - Meeting Adjourned 8:00 PM